NOTICE TO MEMBERS



COVID-19 Preventative Measures

Dear Member,

As you will probably be aware due to the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak the Hong Kong Government has put further preventative measures in place that the Club is required to take. These are noted below.

From Wednesday 29th July 2020 until Tuesday 4th August 2020 inclusive, all of the Club's Food and Beverage Outlets will be closed. The Club is now restricted to providing a takeaway service for both food and beverages and this service will be situated at the G/FI Lobby adjacent to the F&B Kiosk which will remain open. The opening times for the Takeaway Service and Kiosk will be from 8am to 8:30pm daily - the Club will forward a much enhanced takeaway menu offering to members via a What's On message which will be sent out shortly. Please note that all food and beverage items purchased are to be consumed off the Club Premises.

A reminder too, that all Sports and Recreational facilities will remain closed until further notice. The Club Shop and Movie and Book Library will continue with their revised opening times which will be; Monday to Sunday 10:30am to 6pm but the Workspace Lounge will be closed from Wednesday 29th July 2020 onwards.

Government have also set the maximum number of people in a gathering to two people, unless you are immediate family where this measure is exempted, so please look to recognise this further social distancing ruling when you are in the Club from Wednesday 29th July 2020 to Tuesday 4th August 2020 inclusive.

We trust you will understand the need for these further preventative measures and, of course, we will update members if, and when, further information becomes available.

Please stay safe and healthy.

Michael J Wood Chairman Hong Kong Football Club